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Future Events 
 

Watch this column for a rolling forecast of 

events for members and guests. 

 

March 12th, Saturday IMCZ 

Kriminalmuseum, Zürich 

 

April 23
rd

,  Saturday IMCZ 

Aircraft Museum, Dübendorf 

 

May 18
th

, Wednesday IMCZ 

Visit to Seleger Moor 

 

June 5
th

, Sunday  IMCZ 

Annual BBQ, Heuboden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMCZ events in bold 
 

BSCC – British Swiss Chamber of Commerce 
ETZG – English Theatre Group 

IMCZ – International Men’s Club of Zug 

ZIWC – Zug International Women’s Club 

 

The next event...... 
 

Kriminal Museum, Zürich  
Saturday, 12

th
 March 2005 at 10:00 am 

 

For those members who have signed up for the Kriminal 

Museum visit please remember that we must be at  

Sicherheitskontrolle, Polezeikaserne, Kasernestrasse 29, at least 

10 minutes before the visit starts. i.e. 9:50am.  
A train leaves Zug at 8:59am and arrives in Zurich at 9:25am. 

This would be an ideal connection. 

Please remember to bring along some identification for the visit 

as the police will want to match you up to the list of names we 

gave them as registration. Also remember there is no car park for 

the Kaserne and local car parks are expensive. 

 

Report on AGM 2005 

 
  The Annual General Meeting took place at the Casino on 

February 24
th

. A conservative number of members attended and 

enjoyed a splendid dinner afterwards. 

The new board is as follows: 

 

President:   Bas Veenendaal 

Secretary:   Joop Hubbeling 

Treasurer:  Patrick Bos 

Web & Membership: Michael Sekler 

Newsletter Editor: John Stuart 

Special Assignments: Jack Sami 

   Graham Evans 

 

A new Cancellation Policy was announced. It is as follows: 

“The cancellation policy is applicable to all events that involve a 

reservation and monetary payment. A member who cancels his 

participation in an event after the cancellation date will be 

required to pay the full participant fee for that event as costs will 

have already been incurred on their behalf. The last date by which 

a member may cancel will be the final registration date unless 

otherwise mentioned.” 

 

Ten-Pin Bowling 

 

We now have fixed dates for 

the ten-pin bowling events that 

are proving to be very popular. 

These will be: 

 

March 8, April 12  &  May 10. 
 

Please contact Katja Ramsay if 

you wish to come along to the 

Cherry Bowl on an evening. 

 

e-mail: katja@leijola.net 

Phone: 041 710 6765 

 

Stammtisch every Thursday 17:30 - 19:30 

Casino Restaurant, Zug 
IMCZ.COM for the latest club news 



   

    
   

 

Visit to Aircraft Museum, Dübendorf. 

Saturday, April 23
rd

 at 10:00am 
 

The club’s visit for April will be to the AVIATION FLAB 

MUSEUM in Dübendorf.  Here history of Swiss military flying and 

anti-aircraft defence are almost touchable! How quickly technology 

has changed from wooden biplanes to interceptors which fly at the 

speed of sound becomes quite clear to museum visitors when they 

marvel at the more than 40 airplanes and helicopters in the exhibit. 

And when standing between the machines or in the cockpit of a 

Pilatus P3, it is almost like being catapulted back into a time when 

each flight was an exciting adventure.  

 

More details will be in the April Newsletter but meanwhile you can 

see the web site at  www.airforcecenter.ch 

 
President:  Bas Veenendaal 

Tel. 01 761 1053 moteco@uitikon.ch 

Secretary:  Joop Hubbeling 
Tel. 041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 

News Editor: John Stuart 

Tel. 041 724 3075 stuart.john@siemens.com 
Treasurer: Patrick Bos 

Tel. 041 750 8405 patrick.bos@tic.ch 

Membership: Micheal Sekler 

michaelsekler@yahoo.com 

 

WWW.IMCZ.COM 
 

  During the past 12 months the 

board members have been 

deciding what to do with the 

club’s web site www.imcz.com.  

We decided to get the whole 

thing revamped and asked 

Michael Sekler and Lesley 

Nussbaumer to help us do it. 

 

Lesley has now completed the 

modifications and Michael will 

endeavour to keep it up to date. 

 

Members can register on the 

site and take a look around it. 

You can now opt to have your 

Newsletter delivered by e-mail 

rather than the normal post. 

This will save the club some 

cash in the way of postage we 

hope.  

 

Also, the Newsletter will be on-

line and members can read it at 

any time. 

There is a Bulletin Board where 

registered members my add 

comments on any range of 

subject. 

Please go and check it out. We 

welcome any comments that 

could help us improve the 

facility further. 

Visit to Seleger Moor 

Wednesday, May 18th at 18:00 
 

Our annual visit to Seleger Moor is almost upon us and member 

Roland Dünner has given us the best date to arrange the visit. 

 

Every year our members and those of ZIWC have enjoyed the 

private tour of Seleger Moor provided by Roland and we hope to 

attract record numbers this year. As well as the tour we will have 

something to eat and drink to get the evening off to a merry start. 

 

More details will be in the next Newsletter but you can check out 

Seleger Moor at www.selegermoor.ch 

 

Daniel Lüdi 
 

It is with deep regret that we report the sad news from member 

Manfred Lüdi of the sudden death of his son, Daniel. 

Daniel was only 21 years old when he passed away and it came as 

a great shock to Manfred and Florence.  

The board’s thoughts are with them both during this difficult time 

and we wish them strength for the future. 

Membership Info 
 

Contact Membership 

Secretary 

Michael Sekler 

Tel. 076 449 9770 

michaelsekler@yahoo.com 

 

Financial & Legal Talks 
 

The board thought it would be a good idea to have more financial 

talks this year for our members. As for all our events, it is an ideal 

way to do a bit of networking and make or maintain contacts. New 

tax laws will be applied in Switzerland and we think it would 

benefit our members to know more about it.  

If you have an idea for an interesting subject please let the board 

know. 


